
 

 

BOROUGH OF FOLSOM  
COUNCIL MEETING 

WORKSHOP MINUTES 
December 12, 2017 

 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:02 PM 
 
OPENING STATEMENT: Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the directives of 
the “Open Public Meetings Act”, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said notice of this meeting has been 
advertised in the Hammonton Gazette and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and 
place of said meeting. 
  
ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons: Smith, Jantz, Pagano, Arena and Hoffman 
 
Also Present:  Mayor DeStefano, Attorney Brian Lozuke, and Engineer Gary Auer 
 
Mayor DeStefano reported on a letter he received from Atlantic County Executive Dennis Levinson 
regarding the decision for municipalities to sell pot. 
 
Councilman Schenker entered at 6:05 PM 
 
Mayor DeStefano announced the appointments of Charles Pitale, Claude Jones, Charles Arena and Mayor 
DeStefano to the Master Plan Committee. Councilman Pagano asked to appoint Councilman Schenker to 
the Committee. 
 
There was a very long discussion led by Solicitor Brian Lozuke on the appearance and statement of 
Councilman Schenker at the December Planning/Zoning Board Meeting. Brian Lozuke stated that he will 
forward to the Local Ethics Board for determination.  
 
Clerk Gatto reported to Council that she received a call from a resident who was concerned about a 
conversation she had with our re-val company. The resident reported that she called the re-val company to 
see when they were coming out to assess her home and was told all revaluations were completed in 
Folsom. The resident said that no one had come to her home or left a card.  Brian Lozuke asked Clerk 
Gatto to set up a meeting next week with the re-val company. 
 
Councilman Schenker inquired about the status of the applications for CCO’s. After a discussion it was 
agreed that Brian should amend the ordinance. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:    No comments 
 
MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:00PM 
 
 All in favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Patricia M. Gatto 
Municipal Clerk 


